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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Summer Term – 2016 – 2
Welcome to the last half term of this School year, we have a very busy time coming up so please do keep a note of the various activities.  If you do misplace this newsletter all the dates are on the Pre-school website under ‘calendar’ and also a copy of this newsletter will be posted on the website.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 15th June for junk modelling and Wednesday 13th July for water fun outside.
Committee Meeting
There will be a Committee Meeting on Tuesday 21st June at 7.15pm in the School, everyone is welcome so please do come along.
Leavers Photo
This will take place on Thursday 9th June at 9.30am for all the children leaving us to move on to School.

Carol’s Pony Day
We will be meeting at Carol’s for a fun morning of pony rides on Friday 10th June, including a snack for the children which we will provide.  Please meet us there at 9.30am, if you are not sure where to go please meet Claire and Karon at the Pre-school by 9.15am and follow them down.  A reminder to wear appropriate footwear and, weather depending, sunhats and suncream as there is no shelter in the paddock.  Should this be rained off then the alternative day will be the following Friday 17th June.
Farmer Palmers Visit
This visit is taking place on Thursday 23rd June, we hope that you can all make it and we are looking forward to an enjoyable day out.  The coach will be leaving the Preschool carpark at 9.15am and will leave Farmer Palmers at 1.30pm.  Please note that Preschool will not be open on this day.

Owl Obsession
We will be having a visit from Owl Obsession on Thursday 30th June at 10am, they will bring along an owl for the children to see and tell owl stories.  This visit will take place in the School hall and Reception Class children will also be joining us.  If your child does not attend during this session please do bring them along at 10am and meet us in the School hall.  For children attending preschool on this day please fill out and return the attached slip, thank you.

Sports Day, Picnic and Leavers Presentation

This will take place on the last day of term, Friday 15th July at 10.30am, all children are invited to come along.  We will begin with some sports activities, running, dressing up, egg and spoon race on the field, followed by a presentation to all the children leaving us and moving on to School.  The morning will be rounded off with a picnic for the children which we will provide so no lunchboxes are need on this day, thank you.  We hope that you will be able to join us.

Term Dates 2016/2017
Please find attached the new term dates if your child is returning to Pre-school in September.

Transition into School
For children moving on to School your child’s Keyperson will fill out a Transition Form to send to their new teacher.  Please could you speak to your child’s Keyperson and arrange an appointment during the week beginning Monday 4th July to come in and look through the form together, sign and fill in the parents and child sections, thank you.
Holiday Club

Once again we will be running a holiday club during the Summer break, a letter will follow shortly with days available.
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 15th July
Back to Pre-school Monday 5th September
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.


Owl Obsession
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit by Owl Obsession on Thursday 30th June in Stower Provost Community School.  I am happy for them to stroke the owl should the handler be happy for them to do so.
Name of child………………………………….…………………………………….

Name parent/carer…………………………………………………………………...

Signed…………………………………………..Date………………………………
